11.0 


REPORTS  TO  THE  BOARD  OF  MANAGERS  (BOM)

In lieu of giving a verbal report at the Board of Managers’ meeting, reports from State officers, State committee chairmen, and Chapter presidents should be sent to the State secretary prior to the meetings so they may be forwarded to members of the BOM. Reports should cover activity of the previous calendar quarter and forwarded not earlier than one month before the meeting, and not later than one week before the meeting.

The correct report formats for Chapter presidents is Section 10.06.3F in the online Source Book, and Section 11.1 for Committee Chairmen.
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